
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 3/23/23 
Re: Heart of the Valley Chamber of Commerce Award 
 
 
Each year the Heart of the Valley Chamber of Commerce hosts an awards banquet. 
This year, Kaukauna Public Library was the recipient of the Community Partner of 
the Year Award.  
 
The Community Partner of the Year Award recognizes a business, organization or 
public agency that has demonstrated a commitment to work with the chamber and 
the local communities to address and solve basic needs within our communities.  
  
We are honored to have received this award and will continue in our mission to 
educate, inspire and connect our community. 
 
I would like to thank the City, Library Board, and Library staff for the support. This 
award would not have been possible without the support of library staff who truly 
live the vision of this library and its place within the community.  


